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OFFICIAL  

 

St George’s Way eastern approach to Bermuda Bridge 
 

Subject to further inspection the contractor has 
completed the minor remedial works in St George’s 
Way and is preparing to commence remedial works on 
the gabion wall by Bermuda Parkway Station in January 
2024 and prepare the route to install new road 
surfacing and road markings.  

 

Eastern embankment approach to Bermuda Bridge 
 

The footways on Bermuda Bridge have been completed 
and opened for the use of pedestrians and cyclists since 
end of October 2023. The contractor is planning to 
resurface the eastern approach following completion of 
the works on St George’s Way & Barling Way footway 
so the route can be opened to traffic without any 
ongoing roadworks.  

  

 

Bermuda Bridge Works 
The contractor is planning to resurface the bridge 
following completion of the works on St George’s Way 
so the route can be opened to traffic without any 
ongoing roadworks. 

Western embankment approach to Bermuda Bridge 
 

The contractor is planning to resurface the western 
bridge approach following completion of the works on 
St George’s Way and Barling Way footway so the route 
can be opened to traffic without any ongoing 
roadworks. 
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Barling Way and The Bridleway 
 
STW have completed works on their existing apparatus 
to extend up to new footway levels to enable the 
footway in Barling Way to be completed. The 
contractor is planning to dewater the area which is 
currently saturated due to a water leak to commence 
works on The Barling Way footway.  

 
 

 

Gulley Works by Knights Road 
Due to standing water near The Bridleway and Knights 
Road junction the contractor installed new road gulley 
to minimise the risk to road users due to the cold 
weather.  

 

 

CADENT works along Bermuda Road 
CADENT have installed a new gas governor by Phoenix 
Centre and backfilled the excavation and are continuing 
with a new gas main along Bermuda Road to connect to 
the gas governor to the existing gas main by Hazel Way. 
These works are planned to be completed in January 
2024.  

 

Road works along Bermuda Road 
Works on the construction of new bus stop and road 

layout by Phoenix Centre commenced the first week of 
December 2023. 

 

 


